
AMA Charter #3470 

October 2013 

Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  David Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: John Limbrunner 
Field Marshall: Mike McGarvey 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Pete Doll 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

A Note From The President 

 
Short and sweet, just like the daylight hours 

we are experiencing. 

We had a great time with the fun soar, so 

much so that we might even hold a few more 

throughout the year. Swap meet is rolling 

along and we should have a good event 

there as well. 

We are still open for nominations for club 

officers. 

At the fun soar Dave Groom came out for a 

visit, personally I was very uplifted by seeing 

him. I am very happy to see him getting back 

up to speed and look forward to seeing him 

regularly again. He has been a huge help to 

our club in the past. 

Come to the meeting and volunteer to help 

the club in 2014, we need it. 

 

Vic 
 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until November 19 at the library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

CAM Meeting Minutes 

 
CAM Meeting Minutes 
September 17, 2013 
 
Don Bourdon called the meeting to order at 
7:01 PM and welcomed all.   
 
Agenda was approved. 
 
New member applications – None. 
 
Treasurer’s report – Deposit of $25 new 
balance is $982.30.     
 
Safety report – None. 
 
Field report – Mowing should be done prior 
to 9/28 for the Fun Soar. 
 
Intro pilot report – None. 
 
Old business – The Fall Fun Soar will be 
Sept 28 from 9 to 3 with competition from 10 
to 2.  Hot dogs will be provided, members to 
bring fixins and deserts.  BYO drinks.  It will 
be OK to fly non-gliders as long as they don’t 
interfere with the competition. 
 
Swap meet – our date was double booked at 
the fair grounds.  Since we booked first, the 
date is valid for CAM.  The fair grounds 
manager asked if we could change our date.  
It was reported that the tables for the swap 
meet are only available for the date 
scheduled.  A vote was taken and it was 
unanimous that we could not change our 
date.  Seth would convey this to the fair 
grounds manager. 

New business – Officer nominations were 
made and there were no new nominations. 

James Goble has an indoor heli and a quad 
for sale, contact him. 

Monthly Presentation – None. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:41. 

 

Around The Patch. 

At Heathrow Airport today, an individual, 
later discovered to be a public school 
teacher, was arrested trying to board a flight 
while in possession of a compass, a 
protractor, and a graphical calculator.  

Authorities believe he is a member of the 
notorious Al-Gebra movement.  

He is being charged with carrying weapons 
of math instruction. 

 


	Club Information

